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April 12, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 1052:  Oppose

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party opposes this bill, which specifies that new or increased fees adopted by
any state agency do not become effective unless approved by Legislative Assembly by law.

This would add what appears to us to be an unnecessary layer of complication and bureaucracy.  If the
Legislature sees an unwarranted agency fee, it can already nullify it by statute.
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